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Comments: Please reconsider the plan for the Heber wild horse population. They are federally protected and

deserve every consideration that distinction entitles them. Making the herd too small compromises the health of

the entire herd. Please advocate for a solution that allows the herd to live in the freedom they deserve.

Thank you for your consideration.


